
September 20, 2022

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Providence Regional Medical Center Everett

Our New Contracts Are Printed
and Ready for Distribution! 

You are invited to join us for a celebration of our 2022 – 2025 Contract
win!

Mark your calendar now for Wednesday, September 21st from 10:30 a.m.- 2:30 p.m.  at
both campuses:

Colby in the shelter outside of the cafeteria and the MOB

OR

Pacific behind the cafeteria in a shelter



Be sure and stop by anytime between 10:30 am and 2:30 pm and:

Pick up a slice of pizza

Get a printed copy of your new contract

Meet your Union Representative, and bargaining team, ask questions

Get OPEIU bling!

Sign up to attend a Steward training on October 5 th, 3:00 - 5:30 p.m. in the Rainer
Room (MOB)

  
SEE YOU THERE! 

Questions? Contact your Union Representatives
Ida Kovacic, ida@opeiu8.org or
Patrick Pedersen, patrick@opeiu8.org.

Visit our website

 
OPEIU Local 8 | 800-600-2433 | Fax 206-441-0207 | opeiu8@opeiu8.org| www.opeiu8.org

STAY CONNECTED

  

OPEIU Local 8 | 2900 Eastlake Ave E Ste 220, Seattle, WA 98102
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